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AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM REPUBLIC SERVICES



Dear Republic Services Customer:

Effective 9/30/23 Republic Services will no longer be offering residential recycling services in your area. Please be advised that your recycling services have been terminated as of that date. If you were already billed for recycling services for October-December, the charges will prorate for those services with a credit on your next invoice. All recycle containers will be removed the week of October 2nd-October 6th. Please leave your bins out during that time. 

Please reach out to our Customer Resource Center at 404-693-9200 with questions regarding your container removal or final recycling invoice charges.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.


Sincerely,

 
Republic Services
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